
 

Have you applied for an accountancy or finance course at university starting September 2019?  

You could be eligible for a bursary of up to £2,500 per year to help with travel, accommodation 

and study costs. 

The ICAS Foundation supports academically talented young people from less advantaged backgrounds 

by helping them take their first steps into a professional career in accountancy or finance. Students who 

receive a bursary also take part in our mentoring programme and receive support to access internships. 

If your parent/guardian’s income is below £34,000 and you are eligible for a bursary from SAAS you 

could be eligible to apply. Our full eligibility criteria, application forms and guidelines are available on 

our website. www.icasfoundation.org.uk  

We are now accepting applications and the closing date is 31st May 2019.  

We are also holding application drop-in events in Edinburgh and Glasgow during March and May. This 

is a chance to speak to us about the support we offer and get help with your application. Further details 

and a registration link for these events are available here. 

You can also follow us on Twitter and Facebook for updates. 

 

If you have any questions, please get in touch: 

enquiries@icasfoundation.org.uk 

www.icasfoundation.org.uk  

 

 

 

 

 

ICAS Foundation is a Registered Scottish Charity: SC034836. 
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